
Superintendent’s Report
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Welcome!
Dr. Fred Carter

Director of Coaching and Mentoring

KASA



Welcome!
● Veronica Brown will become 

the Social Emotional Learning 
Educator & Coordinator of 
Support Services



MCHS Update
● The 2nd hallway is 

now nearly complete 
and classrooms are 
already being used.

● Demolition of 1st 
hallway upstairs has 
begun -- full month 
ahead of schedule



MCHS Update
● There has 

been 
significant 
progress on 
the new front 
office.



MCKA Update

● MCKA 
received new 
seating for the 
cafeteria 
recently.



Continuous Improvement
● The MCATC 

received a $25,000 
through Komatsu 
grant to purchase a 
new ProtoTrak mill 
for the Machine 
Tool Technology 
lab. 



Student Success
● LES students in Ms. Gootee’s 

1st/2nd grade class held a book 
signing for their published book 
Animals Around the World.



Student Success
● Abigail White (WMES), Jorge Herbert Leyva (LES), Aubrey Yates 

(CES), and Logan Carrico (GES) were school winners of the annual 
Grandparents Essay Contest. Yates was the district winner and her 
essay has moved on to the regional competition.



Student Success
● MCHS Junior Skyler 

Redfern had her design 
selected as the MCPS 
banner at the annual KSBA 
conference.

● Redfern is in Ms. Ginger 
Allen’s Advanced Graphic 
Design class.



Student Success

● Lebanon Elementary School 
students have been 
practicing a Dragon Dance 
as a part of their Chinese 
New Year Showcase 
(currently underway).



Student Success

● MCHS art 
students Patrick 
Casey, Rayne 
Isaacs, and 
Addison Milby 
now have their 
American flag 
artwork on 
display at central 
office.



Peak Moments
● The 1993 boys 

and 2013 girls 
KHSAA state 
championship 
basketball teams 
were honored 
Saturday during 
the MCHS 
basketball game.
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Preschool

● The 
pre-registration 
form for 
2023-2024 
preschool 
enrollment is 
now open
 



Above and Beyond

● GES staff member Sarah 
Brussell painted 
seasonal murals on 
classroom walls.

 



Recognition ● February 6-10 is National 
School Counseling Week

● Thank you to our 
counselors:

Rachael Trent - MCHS
Caroline Colvin - MCHS

Veronica Deacon - MCKA
Michele Welch - MCMS

Dana Roney - GES
Miranda James - LES

Kimberly Roederer - CES
Carly Waldrep - WMES

Beth Gooch - ATC
Lori Tucker - HCS

 



Recognition ● February 6-10 is Family 
Resource and Youth Service 
Center Week

● Thank you to our FRYSC 
Directors:

Erin Warfle

Van Gadberry

Sarah Mattingly

Abby Farnham

Jessica Lewis

 



Recognition

● February is Career 
and Technical 
Education Month



Recognition

● February 15 is 
National School 
Resource Officer 
Appreciation Day - 
Thank you to Officers 
Smith and Roney 



District Updates
● 150+ students have signed up to 

take dual credit courses at the 
ATC this semester -- an all-time 
high

● MCPS is set to receive 300 
donated desks from Northern 
Kentucky University

● Next month’s Board of 
Education meeting will be 
held at Lebanon Elementary 
School


